Coordinated Observations of MK501

The coordinated observations of the BL Lac object, announced in the first
Newsletter, were successfully carried out towards the end of August 1978
with the IUE, HEAO-1, 200-inch (visible) and 100-inch (IR) at Hale Obser-
vatories, 300-ft at Green Bank and 46-m at Algonquin. A number of
scientists from these institutions are participants in the campaign. The

data reduction and analysis are currently in progress.
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